
Kirton Lane Primary School 
Thone Road, Stainforth 

       Doncaster, DN7 5BG   
                               Tel: 01302 842092 
       admin@kirtonlaneprimary.co.uk 
 
 
 
                                                                     28th March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/carers, 
 
 
When we return to school after the Easter Break we will be changing the way in which 
school meals are chosen. 
 
Previously, menus have been sent out to parents and choices have been made in advance. 
This has proven difficult at times as children often change their minds and don’t necessarily 
want what they have chosen. 
 
Schools catering have allowed to let the children choose themselves, each morning, and 
numbers will be taken to the kitchen. Each morning the class teacher will put what choices 
are available on the board and the children will choose by a show of hands.  
 
A copy of the menu will be put on our website and app today, a paper copy is available from 
the school office.  
 
Please note that if a child comes into school late (after 9am), staff will allocate a dinner, 
unless your child is on packed lunches. Similarly, if your child chooses to bring packed 
lunches instead of dinners, they will have to remain on this until the following half term.  
 
May we politely remind you that we have had to increase the price per meal to £2.50 as 
detailed in the letter sent out last week. This new price starts on Monday 15th April. 
 
Could we also request that any outstanding debts for school dinners be paid as soon as 
possible. Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
M. T Foster 
Headteacher 
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